
I would like to ask you to support the HB 2927 regarding the popular vote and what that means for the nation 

and Oregon.  I am a rural Oregonian from Sublimity and I fully believe that the popular vote is important to 

us.  We deserve to get the candidate we vote for instead of the one that matters in a few key states.  Please vote 

in favor of this bill. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Courtenay Stelljes 

Sublimity, OR 

97385 

 


